

HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Executive Headteacher: Mary Collins **Head of School:** Catherine Mahony

Assistant Head: Jon Foster

School Business Manager: Jean Wilson

Culverley Road, Catford, London SE6 2LD

Telephone: 020 8698 2675

Email: <u>info@holycross.lewisham.sch.uk</u> **Website:** www.holycross.lewisham.sch.uk

25th November 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

On Friday 6th December Year 5 are going to **The Greenwich Picturehouse** to see **The Wild Robot**. The children will leave school at around 8.45am and will walk to the bus stop and then take the bus to Greenwich.

Your child will require a packed lunch. Please indicate on Parent pay whether your child would like a school packed lunch.

The children should wear school uniform and must bring a coat. The children will be back in time for the end of the normal school day.

The cost for this trip is £4.00. Please log into ParentPay to give permission for your child to take part.

In order to go ahead with the trip, we will need a few volunteers to assist us. If you can help please indicate in the appropriate place on ParentPay by stating YES or No.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Mahony Head of School

